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Washoe County School District
47% Epst Ninth Street ¥ P.O. Box 30425 * Reno, RV 85520-3423
Phone {775} 348-Q200 * {775) 348-0304 * www washpeschools.net

Board of Trustees: zngela Faylor, President * Katy Simon Hotland, Vice President * Seott Kelley, Clerk *
nehra Feemster * Veronice Frenkel * John Mayer * Malena Raymond * Traci Davis, Superintendient

September 20, 2017

To: All Washoe County School District Rarent/Teacher Associations
Washoe County School District Principals Association '
Association of Professional & Technical Administrators
Executive Director Washoe Education Association
President Washoe Education Support Professionals

FR: John Nolan, Regulated Systems Supervisof, Facilities Management

RE: Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act Notification

The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act {AH ERA) is a Federal Regulation which mandated
all school districts to identify all building materials in their facilities which contain asbestos. As
a result of this regulation, a Management Plan has been prepared for each facility identifying‘
all asbestos containing building materials. The Management Plans are located in'the central
office of each facility and in the Regulated Systems Department of Facilities Management.

The AHERA regulation requires the District to notify all parent/teacher organizations of the
Management Plans. Attached, please find Washoe County School District’s official notification.

ft is requested that you announce this notification at your next meeting. Additionally, please

publish the notice “as is” in your next newsletter.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact John Nolan, Regulated Systems
Supervisor, at 775-851-5675, Facilities Management Department, Washoe County School

District.
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cc: Leadership Team
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WASHOE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT
ASBESTOS HAZARD EMERGENCY RESPONSE'ACT
MANAGEMENT PLAN NOTIFICATION

On October 22, 1986, the President of the United States, signed into law the Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act (AHERA} to CFR 763. AHERA requires all school districts throughout
the United States, including Washoe County School District, to inspect their schools for asbestos

and to develop a Management Plan which identified the location of all asbestos in each school.

A requirement of AHERA is that Washoe County School District is to notify the public annually

that these Management Plans are available for review in each school’s main office.

“The AHERA Management Plans are available by contacting the school’s administrative office. if
additional information is requested, please contact the Washoe County School District,

Facilities Management Department, Regulated Systems and Assessment at 775-851-5675.



